
Are you interested in taking an active and hands-on approach with
Tillicum’s PAC? The PAC will be holding elections for all executive
positions (Chair, Vice Chair, Secretary, Treasurer and VCPAC Rep) at our
AGM on Wednesday, June 15th. If you have ever considered becoming
more involved, why not start now? Full descriptions of the executive
positions can be found in Tillicum’s bylaws:

WANT TO GET INVOLVED?

https://tillicum.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/57/2018/11/Bylaws-for-Tillicum-School-Final.pdf

Please reach out to the PAC directly at
tillicumelementarypac@gmail.com if you have any questions or would
like to throw your name in the hat.

https://urstore.ca/tillicum-community-school
TILLICUM GEAR
Pick up in the office!
FAIRWAY CARDS

www.emilypress.com/tillicum
EMILY PRESS LABELS

Tell the cashier at the beginning of your
transaction that your returns should be
donated to Tillicum Elementary!

BOTTLE RETURN IT DEPOT

UPCOMING DATES

23 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!

Have a Great Summр!

15 PAC Meeting/AGM 6:30pm via Zoom

19 Happy Father's Day

13 School BEACH DAY!

10 Food for Fun

june

parent facebook group
https://www.facebook.com/groups/tillicumelementaryschoolparentgroup

PAC Executive

Chair Lisa Connell

Vice-Chair Mandy Greyling Holmwood

Treasurer Manjit Braich

Secretary Cathy Hanan

VCPACRepresentative Lisa Gelling

tillicumelementarypac@gmail.com

fundraisers
Ongoing

Our heartfelt thanks goes out to each and every member of our school
community that volunteered their time and energy to assist the PAC
with all of our various events and fundraisers throughout the year. We
couldn’t have done it without you and we are sincerely grateful for your
help and support.

VOLUNTEER THANK YOU

We have several ongoing fundraisers happening year round so if you
would like to continue supporting the school over the summer, here are
the highlights: Fairway grocery cards, Bottle Depot donations, Emily
Press labels and UR Store. Information on the Monk School Supply
fundraiser will be shared soon.

SUPPORT THE SCHOOL OVER THE SUMMER!

In an effort to keep Tillicum families
informed of Covid 19 exposures in our
school, the PAC has started a Google

spreadsheet in the Facebook Parent Group.
If your child has tested positive, or

suspected positive, please anonymously fill
in the information so we can all stay safe!

https://bit.ly/3kIT7DM

GOODBYE MS. MOWAT
This year we say see you later (because we refuse
to say goodbye) to Ms. Carol Mowat who will be
retiring in June. Ms. Mowat has been a long-
standing, active and thoughtful member of
Tillicum’s community and has kick started many
children’s school journeys at Tillicum. She will be
greatly missed and we wish her all the best in her
retirement.
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